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Friday 25 April 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Parent events in the summer term 
We are pleased to inform you about the range of parent events coming up this summer term, to which you are, as always, 
very warmly invited: 
 
Event Year 

group 
When and where How to 

sign up 
TSOL - English Conversation Classes 
Attend a course learning English with other parents. You will receive an 
accreditation upon completion, become more confident to use and understand 
English and to support your child. £2 per session paid in cash on the day.  

ALL Each Wednesday 
from 23 April  to 9 
July except half 
term 
Round Hall 

Just turn 
up!  

RSE Parent Workshop 
This workshop, hosted by Rebecca Neale, will be an opportunity to explore the 
statutory Relationships and Sex education at Grange Park Primary School. We 
will find out what the school’s legal obligation for RSE is, what is being taught in 
each group and the resources that we use. 

ALL Thursday 1 May 
9am 
Round Hall 

Just turn 
up! 

Building Blocks of Behaviour - Understanding Behaviour and Guiding your 
Child  
This workshop, hosted by Enfield MYME,  aims to help parents who may be 
struggling with managing or making sense of their child’s behaviour at home, or 
those who would like further advice around how they can continue to support 
their child’s behaviour. The workshop will focus on: 

●​ Understanding and making sense of your child’s behavioural difficulties 
and the emotions that may be underneath 

●​ Providing some ideas and strategies to help support your child’s 
behaviour and emotional wellbeing 

ALL Thursday 22 May 
9am 
Round Hall 

Just turn 
up! 

Keeping Your Children Safe Online 
This workshop shares guidance from Enfield local authority on online safety. 
The guidance is research-based, comprehensive and designed to genuinely help 
parents safeguard their children. 
It is based on the TECH approach. 
T - TALK - Encourage two-way communication with your child 
E - EDUCATE - Stay informed about the latest online risks 
C - CO-VIEW - Spend time online together 
H - HOUSE RULES - Set clear rules for internet use 

ALL Thursday 5 June 
9:30 am  
Online 
 
 

Online 
Details of 
logging on 
will be 
shared 
nearer the 
time. 

Parent transition workshop for year 6 moving on to secondary school.  
A practical guide for parents through this, sometimes difficult, time. 
Led by Jacqui Summers - Senior Parent Support Advisor at Parenting Support 
Service (Early Help Family Hub). 

Y6 Monday 16 June 
9am 
Round Hall 

Just turn 
up! 

Toilet training session 
This session, hosted by Lorraine Bennett from Waverly School, for parents of 
Nursery children is designed to support parents and carers of nursery-aged 
children with practical advice and guidance on toilet training. We’ll explore 
when children are typically ready, common challenges and how to overcome 
them, and ways to work in partnership between home and school. The aim is to 
help make the process as smooth and positive as possible for both you and your 
child. 

Nursery  Tuesday 8 July 
5:00 - 5:45 pm 
Round Hall 
 

Just turn 
up! 
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Parents have also been invited to come and watch their child’s class assembly this year.  The date for this was shared with 
parents on Meet the Teacher.  We look forward to seeing you during the summer term at some of these events!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher  

         
 

 
 


